
Consultation on School Admission Arrangements 2024/25 

A consultation is taking place from 1 December to 31 January 2023 on the admission 

arrangements for Cornwall Education Learning Trust Schools  (CELT schools. 

The planned admissions number (PAN) for admission in the normal year of 

admission for our schools, in the school year commencing September 2024 is not 

changing. However, we have made amendments to the over subscription criteria to 

ensure consistency at all CELT schools 

Have your say 

We’d like to hear what you think about the proposed admission arrangements and 

oversubscription criteria for the schools listed on this page. 

If you have any comments, queries or concerns about school admission 

arrangements, you can email the school directly or any comments or queries can 

also be sent to CELT direct on info@celtrust.org. 

Any feedback received will be treated confidentially. 
 


